
Project: Orchard Hills Water Main Replacement 

Contractor: Malley Construction, Tony Hale and Reggie Smith 

Inspectors:  Tyler Wieland Spicer Group, Jacob Ellsworth Spicer Group 

Work performed this week (7-2-23 to 7-8-23): 

All residential wells have been abandoned and new water services reconnected to the homes.  Malley Construction 
has filled the abandoned water main with flowable fill, and they are currently removing sanitary sewer castings in 
preparation for pavement pulverizing for next week. 

Work to be performed next week (7-9-23 to 7-15-2023) 

Malley will continue to remove castings and the pulverizer is scheduled to be onsite Wednesday 7-12-
2023.  Pulverizing should take a day or two. 

Malley will also work on cleanup items, driveway removals and the HMA drive replacement at the north end of 
Orchard Court. 

Residents who may be impacted with next week’s work: 

All residents will be affected with construction traffic.  There will be no water disruptions. 

Issues: 

Malley was informed that it would be a good idea to notify the residents 24 hours or more before driveway 
removals.   This would be beneficial incase the residents need to have cars/trailers etc removed.. 

 


